
Yes, we believe you!

No kidding!

  

This sign was placed as a warning.

  

However, it looked a little silly guarding a flooded area on Thursday (Sept. 23).

  

Over four inches of rain since Wednesday night flooded many roads and areas and made for a
hectic and stressful day in many communities.

  

(Photo for The Mascot by Shay Buysse).
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